
Evarts Elementary Parents Read to Students 
 

The Evarts PTO hosted a “Reading Extravaganza” on Wednesday, January 11, 2012 in the 
school library for parents and students.  Each student will receive a book from the PTO.  
Marilyn Napier, Reading Specialist and Debbie Cornett, FRYSC AmeriCorps member were 
in charge.  Parents read their favorite storybooks to Kindergarten classes and 
refreshments were served by Sherry Anglian, RTI Teacher and Jean James, School 
Counselor.  Principal, Edna Burkhart, read a book called “The Cuzins” written and 
illustrated by Terry Osborne, a Kindergarten teacher at Evarts Elementary.  The book is 
published and can be found online at Barnes and Nobles, Books a Million, and Amazon.  
The PTO will host a “Reading Extravaganza” monthly, inviting parents to visit the school 
and read to different grade levels. 
 

 


